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LETTER 165: SCHIMANDLE, JOHN (MARCH 13, 2006) 
 
Response to Comment 165-1 
 
NOP comments were generally summarized on pages 1-10 through 1-12 of the DEIR. 
Summary items were not listed specifically, but all comments were considered during the 
preparation of the DEIR. While the DEIR attempted to address all pertinent NOP 
comments, the DEIR is not required to do so with comments not from responsible 
agencies, trustee agencies, and federal agencies. Per CEQA Guidelines section 15375, 
“the purpose of the notice is to solicit guidance from those agencies as to the scope and 
content of the environmental information to be included in the EIR.” “Pertinent” 
comments are not defined in CEQA statutes or guidelines; the lead agency for the project, 
the City of Rocklin, made the determination of which comments were relevant to the 
analysis of environmental impacts and incorporated those comments as appropriate. 
 
Response to Comment 165-2 
 
As noted on page 4.4-5 of the DEIR, the Park Drive and Valley View Parkway 
intersection was studied. For updated figures in all conditions, see Response to Comment 
28-1. 
 
Response to Comment 165-3 
 
This comment recommends a review and revision process for the preparation of the Final 
EIR and does not address the adequacy of the DEIR. 
 
Response to Comment 165-4 
 
See Response to Comment 165-1. 
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LETTER 166: SERVIN, ROBERT AND SHARI 
 
Response to Comment 166-1 
 
The comment letter states opposition to the project and supports the preservation of the 
oak woodlands and wildlife in the project area. The letter does not address the adequacy 
of the DEIR. 
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LETTER 167: SEYFRIED, MONICA EAMES 
 
Response to Comment 167-1 
 
The comment states that the project does not meet the criteria as expressed in the 1997 
Development Agreement regarding maximum tree removal, and is therefore subject to 
the City of Rocklin Oak Tree Ordinance rather than the Development Agreement. As 
stated in the second paragraph on page 4.8-26 of the DEIR, “although the total loss of 
trees is approximately 26.3 percent, for the purposes of the Development Agreement, the 
number of trees removed as a result of the project equates to 20.5 percent and is therefore 
in compliance with the Development Agreement.” The Development Agreement states 
that any trees removed for roadway construction are not a part of the maximum of 25 
percent tree removal agreed upon in the Development Agreement. Therefore, the project 
is in compliance with the Development Agreement’s maximum tree removal counts. 
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LETTER 168 SHEAFFER, CHARLES R.  
 
Response to Comment 168-1 
 
The effects of additional traffic have been analyzed in Section 4.4 of the DEIR.  Increases 
in traffic on Park Drive will not cause degradation in operating conditions beyond the 
level of service “C” standard maintained by the City of Rocklin.  Please refer to the 
response to comment 28-1. 
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